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We missed introducing one of our Gals Going Global
members back in November. So, we would like to take this
opportunity to acknowledge Linda.

Linda's and Tammy's Trip Updates!

Trip updates and Trip Reveal info by Linda and Tammy.....

We are very excited to have 80 of our Gals attending this year’s Trip Reveal on
August 7th. With 4 guest speakers, you will get lots of information on our travel


http://galsgoingglobal.com
http://galsgoingglobal.com

plans for 2026.

Dress code is casual but please remember to either wear or bring your Gals
scarf for our group picture. Don’t forget your name tag too.

We are requesting that you leave the parking spaces closest to the Yellowstone
Country Club for the members that will be golfing that day. We will have a
greeter at the front door to show you the way to the event room we will be
using.

You will be able to purchase adult beverages with lunch, so please bring cash if
you plan to do so.

For those of you who are unable to attend, keep an eye out for your copy of the
Adventure Guide in the mail. They will be going out right around August 7th.
Our galsgoingglobal.com website will be updated soon after with the new trips
and links to the colored flyers that the tour companies have provided for us.

Should you wish to sign up for a trip, please contact either
Tammy or Linda for the trip registration form.

Please note that some of our trips have deadlines for signing up coming
soon. This will be listed in the Adventure Guide.

Final Payment Reminder
Australia and New Zealand Uncovered

-August 12, 2025

Three Gals will be boarding a plane for their adventure
to the beautiful country of Scotland on
August 8th ..... wishing you Gals a fantastic time!



We will have our get to together for the Danube
Explorer w/ Oktoberfest in early September.

The 14 Gals signed up for the trip will be notified as to
the date, time, and location as soon as |

know when for sure when | will have your final
Mayflower documents.

Regards,

Linda Sokoloski & Tammy Bailey
Isglobaltravel@aol.com

406 294-8753
tammyglobalta@gmail.com

406 698-8335

Up Coming Events

Sunday August 31st “Running of the Sheep”

Reed Point, Montana!

Come join us for fun in Reed Point!
Every year since 1989 vendors line up and down the 6 block Main Street
displaying a variety of creative wares. Vintage cars are also on display in town.
Games are held in the town park. Delicious food and drinks are available at the
Waterhole Saloon and through other vendors in town.

A unique parade comes through town in the afternoon (around 4) and we wait



for the running of the sheep.

We will meet in the parking lot of the “old” Rio Sabinas restaurant, 840 Shiloh
Crossing. You must RSVP to be included in this gathering. Contact Cindy
Cornell at 406-698-5288.

We will leave the parking lot at 10:30 am.

Wednesday September 17th there will be a walk at
Two Moon Park. 850 Two Moon Park Rd.

We will meet at the lower parking lot which is the trail
entrance at 9:00 am. This is a gentle walk on a hard
dirt path. Please wear sturdy shoes, bring a hat, sunscreen and bug spray.
Cindy will bring the water. Please RSVP by calling or texting Cindy at 406-698-
5288 by September 15th.

What: Oil Painting Class with "Bob Ross" trained instructor

When: Friday October 17, 2025, starting at 1:00 PM and concluding at 3:00
PM

Where: Billings Community and Senior Center, located at 390 N 23 St. Just
west of Tiny's Tavern). Ample parking is available.

How: Contact Kay Danielson at 406-672-1222 or

email at kenkaymt@gmail.com to make reservations. Please include your cell #
for Kay.

There are only 15 slots available.



We recommend registering early: the class tends to fill quickly.

A waiting list is available should someone cancel.

Kay will call the registrants 1 week prior to class as a reminder.

More Detalils:

1. The cost is $30.00 and is due 10-15 minutes before class. Please make
check to the Billings Community Center and deliver it at the main entrance desk
where you will also complete a form.

2. This class is an opportunity for everyone to enjoy regardless of experience.
3. All supplies are furnished. You will take home a 16x20" oil painting on canvas
at the conclusion of class. Expect the painting to be wet.

4. Bring an apron to protect your clothing.

5. Paper towels are provided.

6.Attached is a copy of the artwork you will paint.

PLEASE JOIN US FOR "AFTERNOON TEA" OR BEVERAGE OF CHOICE
AT TINY'S TAVERN AFTER CLASS.

Annual Christmas luncheon will be held at
Yellowstone Country Cub on
Tuesday, December 9, 2025, at 11:30 AM.
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